Dr. Adele V. Pecora + Superintendent of Schools

1600 Washington Avenue, Seaford, NY 11783 « Phone: (516) 592-4010 + Fax: (516) 592-4049

July 26, 2022

Dear Seaford Community,

| hope that you are enjoying the summer weather with family and friends. On July 13", Ms. Meserole
and | sent a letter informing the community that there was a significant electrical repair needed at
Seaford High School.

Over the last two weeks, we have been working with electrical contractors and engineers to design a
solution. In these discussions with the experts, we have been assured that although the repair is
complex, they are confident that electricity will be fully restored to the building for the start of school in
September.

Kindly note that if athletics and band camp need to be relocated during the summer, we will issue timely
notifications. In addition, please remember that current contact information for the high school
administration offices are:

HS Main Office, Guidance and Technology
(Housed in Seaford Middle School)
516- 592-4280

Pupil Personnel Services Office
(Housed in Manor Elementary School)
516-592-4023 / 516-592-4015

Athletics Office
(Housed in Seaford Middle School)
516- 592-4280

As we receive additional information, | will update the community regarding the status of the electrical
work. | wish you and your family an enjoyable remainder of summer.

Yours In Seaford Pride,

Adele V. Pecora

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
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